
 

Council Offices, Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, WOLVERHAMPTON, WV8 1PX 

 

 
 
 

Contact: Tom Nutt Phone:  (01902) 696000   
Email: planning@sstaffs.gov.uk 

 

          
 

Application No: 23/00145/FUL 

Proposal: 
Proposed battery energy storage facility and substation with new 

access and associated fencing and landscaping 

Site: 
Land On South West Side Of Levedale Road Levedale     

 

You can view the application details online and make comments on the proposals by scanning the 
QR code or at: www.sstaffs.gov.uk/PublicAccess . 
 

Any comments you may have should reach us by 27 April 2023. 

Alternatively, you can use the e-mail address or write to us using the details at the bottom of this 
notice.  
 

Please note that any comments you make about an application will be placed on the planning file 
and, as such, will be available for anyone (including the applicant) to view.  You must include your 
name, address and application reference number in your correspondence. If you provide an email 
address this will be our primary method of contact for you should this be necessary.  
 

Please note that your comments will not be acknowledged, unless submitted through PublicAccess, 
but will be published on the website within 5 working days. The council will only use your data to 
inform the planning process (including appeals) for this individual application. Anonymous 
comments will not be taken into consideration within the planning process. Any representations 
received that the Council considers in any way defamatory or derisory will not be accepted.  
 
Data protection: Please visit the data protection section of the planning pages on the Councils 
website before making your representations. 
 

 

This notice is being displayed in accordance with article 15 of the Town & Country Planning (Development 
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 

 

 

NOTICE OF PLANNING APPLICATION 
The proposal is a Major Development 

http://www.sstaffs.gov.uk/PublicAccess

